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This year we have been able to add enrichment activities to our core provision. Many of
our students are effectively stateless and will always live in a refugee camp; this
programme provides new and exciting experiences, a chance to explore wider Beirut, and
an opportunity to learn new skills and to make new friends. Activities have included: 

Thanks to the generosity of our donors, we continue to deliver educational, sporting and leisure activities to 
120 refugee children living in Burj Barajneh and Shatila camps, Beirut. 

E n r i c h m e n t  P r o g r a m m e  

B e a c h  T r i p s  

Despite living less
than half an hour
away, many of 

our students had
never been to 

the beach before.
They are planning

their return already   

C r e a t i v i t y

Thanks to 
Watford FC, 

KitAid, Arsenal, 
Aced Project,

Les and Emile Smith
Rowe for supplying
kit and smiles to all.

0brigado 
to musician Kevin
Safadi, and gracias

to  hairdresser 
Claire Lee for
inspiring and
exciting our
students. 

T o u r n a m e n t s
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